
From: Soura, Christian
To: redwards@thirdsectorcap.org <redwards@thirdsectorcap.org>

Date: 6/3/2013 10:47:57 AM
Subject: Meeting

Rick,
 
                Sorry – I know I’m overdue getting back to you.  I just got your VM a minute ago.  Of those dates, the 21st

would be the best on my end.  Our regular session ends this Thursday, but the budget’s still quite a way from being 
finished, and there are a few other major initiatives that may also sneak into the extended session that will likely run 
for the next couple of weeks.
 
                Thanks – talk to you soon.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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